
BIG SCHOOL 
WINTER 

HIBERNATION 
CHRISTMAS AROUNG THE WORLD 

 

LITTLE SCHOOL 
CHRISTMAS AROUND THE WORLD 

GINGERBREAD FUN 
 

LETTER REVIEW 
 
 

 
  PLEASE REMEMBER TO WRITE YOUR 
CHILDS NAME IN THEIR JACKETS, 
SWEATERS OR SWEATSHIRTS. 
     
    IF YOUR CHILD IS NOT FEELING WELL 
OR DEVELOPS A FEVER OF 100.4 OR 
HIGHTER PLEASE MAKE 
ARRANGEMENTS TO KEEP THEM HOME. 
THEY CAN NOT RETURN TO SCHOOL 
UNTIL THEIR TEMPERATURE IS BACK TO 
NORMAL WITH OUT THE AIDE OF FEVER 
REDUCING MEDICATION FOR 24 
HOURS. 

  When using the driveway at the 
Big School to drop off or pick up 
your child please enter the  
driveway from the alley way 
behind The Big School and exit  
onto 21st street.  
    Also please do not allow your  
child to play in the driveway, it 
is very dangerous with all of the 
cars entering. 
 

WE WILL BE CLOSED 
MONDAY DECEMBER 20TH   

THROUGH FRIDAY  
DECEMBER 31ST .  

RETURNING MONDAY 
JANUARY 3rd 2022  

THE BIG SCHOOL WOULD LIKE 
TO THANK LAYTON’S FAMILY 

FOR SUPPLYING THE 
WALNUTS FOR THE WALNUT 

CRACKING JOB THE KIDS 
ENJOYED IN NOVEMBER 


